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NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

August 19, 2019 
                 
 

Notice is hereby given that a workshop of the Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB) will 

be held on Monday, August 19, 2019, commencing at 2:00 p.m. This meeting will be held at 
the Steamboat Grand Hotel 2300 Mt. Werner Circle Steamboat Springs, CO. 80487 in their 
Spring Creek room. 
 
All programs, services, and activities of the Department of Natural Resources and the CWCB 
are operated in compliance with the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act.  If you need 

special accommodations as a result of a disability, or have other questions about the above 
activities, please contact Andrew Rickert at (303) 866-3441, Ext. 3249, or at 
andrew.rickert@state.co.us.   
 
Complete information about these activities can be found on CWCB’s Website: 
www.cwcb.state.co.us 
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